
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
2:51:12	PM	
	
Dear	IPART	I	would	like	to	add	my	support	for	a	fairer	price	for	solar.	We	are	
providing	clean	power	from	our	solar	cells	which	we	have	installed	at	our	own	
expense.	I	would	like	to	see	the	feed-in	tariff	represent	the	true	value	of	solar	and	
for	it	to	be	regulated	so	retailers	must	offer	a	minimum	to	their	customers.	
	
jennifer	dickson		
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